
New Member: We want to welcome Jill Feagan to our church 
body. Jill joined our church last week at the 8:30am service and 
we are so excited to have her uniting with the FBCT family! 



 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Deacon Election! We will vote Sunday, July 27th at the conclusion of 
the 11:00am service. Ballots are available at the church during the 
week of July 21-25 for absentee ballot voting. We will also have ballots 
at the 8:30am service for anyone wanting to absentee vote. Remem-
ber to choose up to seven deacons. 


